
Schultz, Adam 

8/14/2012 11:33:48 AM
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Quick update - RAM AL filing

Hi Meredith,

Can you give me an update on when PG&E is planning to file an AL seeking modifications to 
RAM3?

I’m working on the ALs filed by SCE and SDGE and would like to see what PGE has in mind.

Thanks,

Adam

Adam C. Schultz, J.D. | Renewable Energy Policy & Procurement
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